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From: Shannon Rose

To: Expanded Community Advisory Panel
Subject: Comment for next meeting
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 7:41:35 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening attachments and clicking
on links.

Dear XCAP Members,

I write to urge you to keep Churchill open to traffic, pedestrians and bicycles. Whatever changes are made to grade
crossings, it is crucial that this crossing stays open and safe. There are only seven opportunities to cross Palo Alto
from East to West and we cannot afford to lose one of them. Traffic is already a mess and would only get worse
should Churchill be closed to car traffic. Obviously we need to keep it safe for bikes and pedestrians, many of
whom are traveling to and from Palo Alto High School, T&C Village (a main shopping destination for Palo Altans),
and the Stanford campus.

Thank you for your good work on behalf of our city.
Sincerely,

Shannon McEntee
410 Sheridan Avenue
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